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Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
1007-T Market St. 
Wtlmington,...DE 19898 

..... 

Sil-: ;;;'. 

Dennis J. Kalota 
1306 Green Mist Dr. 
Fenton, MO 63026 

December 21, 1994 

--~e month has passed since I wrote to you about a dangerou~'~t-ttrat:~ed while 
hunting with my 700 BDL. I have attached a copy of the letter that I sent last month. I am 
disappointed that I have not received a response from you. I am an active hunter and I 
would be using that rifle now if it was functional and safe. I am anxious to have .this matter 
resolved. I hope to hear from you very soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~~\-<-.~ 
Dennis J. Kalota 
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